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Date of Issuance: January 25, 2018
Date of Flushing: January 31 & February 1, 2018 

Contact: Portage County Water Resources 330-297-3685 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Hydrant Flushing Brimfield, Pleasant Lakes & Copper Creek Area

Wednesday & Thursday January 31st and February 1st, 2018

 
Portage County Water Resources, in an attempt to clear up some discolored water issues in the Brimfield area, will be flushing hydrants on Lakeview Court, Cambridge Street, Covington Oval, Lightning Lane, Holiday Drive, Waterford Point, Sanctuary View Drive, Fountain Drive, Pleasant Lakes Drive, Vista Circle, Chauncy Lane, Greenhaven Court, Creekside Drive, Plum Drive, and Valley View Drive.
The fire hydrant flushing will occur on Wednesday January 31st, and Thursday February 1st, 2018.  Residence in this area may experience discolored water for a short period of time, and should avoid washing clothes during the flushing period. 

Any questions or concerns can be answered by calling Portage County Water Resources at 330-297-3685. We apologize for any inconvenience. 




